



Athletics Business Office
350 N Razorback Road
Fayetteville, Arkansas 72701
May 1, 2024
Intent to Award-RFP02292024
To All Respondents:
The University of Arkansas Department of Athletics has received the official recommendation of award from the evaluation committee selected to review the proposals requested for RFP0229204 - Athletics Video Board Processing, CMS, and Clip Playback Upgrades. The proposal due date was March 29, 2024. The University received two (2) certified responses. Request for Best and Final Offers were due April 23, 2024. Upon the results of the committee evaluation, the recommendation of the request for proposal award extends to Daktronics.
Respectfully, this letter of “Intent to Award” serves as notification that contract negotiations will commence with the successful bidder with the goal of a fully executed contract. 
The University of Arkansas Department of Athletics is thankful for the attention of each respondent, and for the time and effort expended in responding to the RFP. Thank you for your interest and participation.

Sincerely,

Whitney O’Dell
Whitney O’Dell
Assistant Director of Business Operations
